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How I Lost My Two Front Teeth

I fell down on my bike and fell into the grass. Then, I 
went in the bathroom right after and I wiggled it and 
my mom came in and she said, “Is your tooth wiggly? 
Let me feel it.” She wiggled it and they were looser. 
We did the “olden-times” door trick with the floss and 
they both came out! The toothy fairy came and I got 
two dollars!


  By our student of the week, Georgie 

Georgie is seven years old. He has two 
siblings, Katie and Elena. His favorite color 
is blue and his favorite animal is a tiger. His 
favorite place he's ever traveled to was 
France, and his favorite part was the Eiffel 
tower. The baguettes and the crepes were 
the best according to Georgie.  He has a cat 

and a dog named Yawyaw and Teddy. His 
favorite subject is math because it’s fun! Georgie hates cleaning his room. His favorite food is 
apples, and doesn’t like vegetables: his least favorite food is tomatoes. His favorite Mandala room 
is the primary room. His favorite language to learn is French. If he could have one superpower it 
would be to fly and his favorite sport is basketball. If Georgie could tell everyone in the world one 
thing it would be his name. Why? Georgie says: That way everyone could know me more and then 
I could tell them more about myself. Georgie’s best friend, Inti, says Georgie is good at math and 
he’s intelligent. He’s also sneaky (in a ninja kind of way) and he’s fun to play with! By Bryce & Sarah


We painted 
with apples 
because it’s 
fun! Red, 
b r o w n ,  
p u r p l e , 
o r a n g e , 
b l u e a r e 
the colors 
we used. 



 

Tuesday was the first running club of the 
year. When we got there we went to the 
field at Warren park and stood in a circle. 
We went around and everybody said a 
stretch that we would do.
Then we ran around the field once. After 
that we played duck duck goose and 
freeze tag. After that we choose people 
who were the same age. Running club is 
every Tuesday after school!

Music class by Ama
In Music class we listened to music at the 
beginning. It was called “Eine Kleine 
Nachtmusik” by Mozart. There was violin, 
viola, and cello. It was fast and then it got 
slower. It sounded happy. After that we 
practiced steady beats. We clapped, 
stomped, snapped, and patted knees. Lastly 
we started making rhythm charts. We drew 
whole notes, dotted half notes, half notes, 
quarter notes, eighth notes, whole rests, half 
rests and quarter rests. Here’s mine: 

how low can you go? Limbo at rec

In math class we learned about 
addition, subtraction, multiplication, 

and division.  We solved word 
problems. 


We also learned how to figure out 
how many ones, tens, hundreds, 

and  thousands in big numbers like 
3,227. There are 3 thousands, 32 

hundreds, 320 tens, and 3,227 ones. 	
By Kyle



	 In art class we did 
self-portraits based off of 
Picasso. The older kids 
looked at books with 
Picasso paintings in them. 
We used pastel paper and 
markers to draw them. We 
used mirrors to look at 
ourselves to draw them to.

	 The little kids painted 
pictures of the sunflowers 
that Ms. Jeanette brought 
for them. They used 
clothespins in paint to 
make the seeds. The artists 
are Juniper (top left), Hazel 
(bottom left), Georgie (top 
right), and Inti (bottom 
right). 

	    🌻  By Brooklyn

Coming up at Mandala: 


❖  Monday 9/25 Allegany forms are due

❖  Wednesday 9/27 Parent Discussion Group 6pm 

at Mandala.  Book: The Self-Driven Child

❖  Monday 10/2 - Thursday 10/5 Camp Allegany!

❖  Friday 10/6 - Monday 10/9 No School: Fall Break

happy 

autumn



